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May President’s message 

Thank you for your friendship, patience, and support as 

I finish this wonderful year of guild speakers and 

events. I have had a memorable time exploring the 

many facets of quilting with you and appreciate the 

help provided by the board and committees. 

This month as opposed to the past, I am writing a short 

message and it is about our unsung heroes- our 

members who volunteer their time and efforts both 

within and outside the guild.  There is an often 

misquoted Ghandi expression, “be the change you wish 

to see in the world” and with that thought I want to thank everyone who give 

of their time so generously.    

May Business Meeting: This meeting will entail saying goodbye to some 

board members and committee chairs and wishing success to the ones 

continuing on in their current roles and to those assuming new roles.  

This is also the end of our fiscal year, so we will be discussing our financial 

health while we set the budget for next year. Please be mindful that we will 

have our speaker and visitors present at the business portion of our meeting.  

 

Concord Piecemakers’ 

Grapevine 

MAY 2019 

Wednesday, May 15, 7:00 pm 
At Harvey Wheeler Center, 1276 Main St, Concord, MA 01742 

 

Things to bring to the 

meeting: 

 NAMETAGS 

 Nickel Square Fabric  

 Quilt books to donate 

 

Piecemakers’ Calendar 
2018 - 2019 

 

May 15 -Tina Craig 

Jun 12 - Ginny Radloff 

Jun 13 - Workshop 
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PROGRAM 

Tina Craig 

http://seaside-stitches.blogspot.com 

Tina Craig challenges herself to learn new quilting skills with every quilt. She 

will show us how her style has changed through the last twenty-five plus 

years of quilting.  

Tina has more than thirty quilts to show us. Her skills include traditional 

piecing, English paper piecing, foundation piecing, and machine piecing,  Her 

styles range from traditional to modern. She also does her own gorgeous 

quilting. Come be inspired.  

 

 

There are still some openings for the Ginny Radloff workshop.  She will speak 

to us at our June 12th meeting and the workshop the following day.  Ginny is 

a Judy  Niemeyer certified teacher and we will be making the quilt Stepping 

Stones.  Fee for the workshop and pattern is $88.  This quilt is made with jelly 

roll so you don’t have to do  any cutting to be prepared to join the class! She 

suggests a Hoffman Bali Batik off of Amazon for $25-40, but of course you can 

use whatever fabric you love. Contact Elana Schreiber at the meeting or 

lahsch@verizon.net. 

http://seaside-stitches.blogspot.com/
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Membership Robin DeMott and Moira Ten-Hove 

 

The dues for the 2019-2020 year are expected to be submitted on or before the May 15 

meeting. 38 members have paid to date! Full membership is $30 and Associate 

membership is $15. You may download a registration form from the website 

concordpiecemakers.org or pick one up at the membership table.  Please make sure to 

update any address or email changes for the new membership book.  

 

As a special incentive, all members who rejoin by May 15 will be entered into a drawing 

to be held at the June meeting. The winner will receive a free membership.  

Please be prompt as late submissions run the risk of being excluded from the 

membership book and make more work for the Membership chair during the summer.  

 

Payment may also be made by sending your completed registration form and check to: 

Membership Chair c/o Concord Piecemakers PO Box 1381, Concord, MA 01742-1381.  

 

Membership cards for the 2019-2020 membership year will be available at the 

September meeting. New name badges will be issued as needed.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


